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Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Three persons recently in the Dirksen Courthouse have tested positive for COVID-19.  
One individual was last in the office on Tuesday, June 7, 2022 and was on the 2nd and 21st 
floors.   The second individual was last in the office on Wednesday, June 8, 2022 and was on the 
12th, 13th, 15th, 17th, 18th, and 22nd floors.  These persons were masked when in contact with 
others.  The third was also last here yesterday, Wednesday, June 8, 2022 n the 15th floor only.  
Those who had contact with them have been notified, as has GSA.  GSA will clean the relevant 
spaces.    
 
 It turns out that the express train to the end of the pandemic isn’t running.  We are on the 
local, wearing masks.  I recognize that masks and vaccines don’t protect us from testing positive, 
but they do help to stop the spread and minimize the dangers.  Keep it up!  We will get through 
this.     
      Yours truly, 
 
  
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


